Joel Keith 1616 Forestville Road Wake Forest, NC 27587

February 12, 2025

Wake County Board of Commissioners P.O. Box 550 Raleigh, N.C. 27602

Dear Chairwoman Evans and Board of Commissioners

My term on the Wake County ABC Board will end this year. I'm writing to respectfully request your support to be appointed to serve another term.

During my career, I've served in several different capacities within the Wake County ABC System. Those include Chief of Law Enforcement, General Manager, Board member and past President of the N.C. Association of ABC Boards. I'm currently serving with one of the most focused and cohesive Boards in the state. This Board through our General Manager, employed staff that are well trained, well paid and provided competitive benefits. Wake County's ABC is one of the largest and most profitable systems in the state. Most importantly, Wake County ABC will provide nearly six million dollars to support alcohol and drug rehab programs this fiscal year within Wake County. If re-appointed I will continue to work with our Board and Manager to support Wake County Government and maintain the integrity that is currently enjoyed by the Wake County ABC and its staff.

Sincerely

Joel Keith

Cc: General Manager Bryan Hicks
Wake County Clerk Yvonne Gilyard
Wake County Deputy Clerk Toni Womack